
Youth WIN Team Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, October 8, 2020 

 

In Attendance by Zoom: Beth Boemler, Mary Beth Harper, Izzy Massey, Chuck Healy 

 

Beth reported that Brenden Duff has agreed to serve on the WIN Team.  

 

In her update on programming, Beth mentioned that one big takeaway from the past seven months is 

that preparation takes much longer in a COVID world.  

 

Beth also mentioned that overall attendance numbers are encouraging: 

- Averaging over 65 youth per week, including confirmation 

- Middle School Meet Up is averaging 15 

- Number of 6th graders is up. 

- Had 37 youth at the fall party. 

- The original goal from several years ago was 90 at this time.  

 

Beth also reported that in the spirit if positive thinking, all of the summer programming ahs been 

booked.  

 

Youth Leadership retreat was cancelled. 

 

Next Meeting: Thursday, Nov. 19, 6:30 pm by Zoom.  

 

 


